
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Via Electronic Tariff System 
 
April 18, 2005 
 
The Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary of the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
SUBJECT:   United Water South County Water Inc. 
  Case No. 02-W-0949 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
Pursuant to Ordering Paragraph 2 of the Order Authorizing Stock Transfer of South County 
Water Corporation to United Waterworks Inc. issued on May 21, 2004 attached is the new 
tariff schedule to be filed under the name of United Water South County Water Inc. 
(“UWSC”).  UWSC is requesting a waiver of newspaper publication. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ Mark A. Gennari   
 
Mark A. Gennari 
Director – Regulatory Business 
 
MAG/cam 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
 

Mark A. Gennari 
Director - Regulatory Business 

United Water Management and Services 
200 Old Hook Road 

Harrington Park, NJ 07640 
telephone 201 750 5726 
facsimile 201 750 5728 

e-mail mark.gennari@unitedwater.com
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